To 11.04.2022

Divisional Forest Officer
Joginder Nagar.

Sub:- Diversion of 0.56 ha of forest land in favour of Bhup Raj, 162/9
Bhojnagar Bazar SunderNagar, for the construction of Dhanwan Small

HEP (1.00 MW), within the jurisdiction of Joginder Nagar Forest Division
District Mandi (H.P).

Sir,

Reply to be observations raised by CCF Mandi

1. Necessary enhancement approval of Government has been supplied with for
the capacity change from 0.3 MW to 1.0 MW. Being the FCA Case, it has
already been scrutinized by the Regional Office of ENOF and FRA
Certificate has been accepted by the Nodal Office as well as State
Government as it is. Hence you are requested to consider the same for
necessary further action/ approval at your end please.

2. The proposed Road of HPPWD near the Power House is under
documentation state. Forest land has already been transferred in the name of
HPPWD department, but construction work has not started yet. However, we
can also shift the material by Spane/ Ropeway until the road is completed.

3. Correction has been made accordingly.

4. There is not any requirement of Index in layout plan being KML file and
digital Map of the Project showing all components and Co- ordinates have
already been attached / uploaded correctly.



